
 

 

Clark/Guido, a Joint Venture 106 Jefferson St Phone Hotline: (210) 209-8811 
 5th Floor  
 San Antonio, Texas 78202  

 

 

August 21, 2024 

 

Dear Neighbor: 

 

Clark-Guido would like to take this opportunity to share with you an update of upcoming construction 

activities associated with our work, as well as the contact information for any questions or concerns 

regarding work around the Alamo Plaza and future location for the Visitor Center and Museum. 

Below is an overall site plan showing the extent of the ongoing work. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns with construction please contact the following phone number 

(210) 209-8811, or send an email to clark-guido@clarkconstruction.com. Please provide the following 

information with your message to allow us to provide a prompt response. 

• Name 

• Business or Tenant Name 

• Address 

• Phone number 

• Email address 

• Description of Concern 



 

 

Clark/Guido, a Joint Venture 106 Jefferson St Phone Hotline: (210) 209-8811 
 5th Floor  
 San Antonio, Texas 78202  

 

 

Additionally, as we prepare for the remaining work on the Plaza we would like to perform an existing 

conditions survey to understand your property.  Our team will be in contact in the coming weeks to 

coordinate with you and your tenants. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

The Clark Guido Team 


